TRAFHC NOTICE

Improving the wastewater network: Alma Road pipeline replacement

Traffic management on Alma Road and Shakespeare Road
Starting 19" April

Our contractor, March Cato, has begun the pipeline replacement works along Alma
Road and will soon be undertaking the next section of works into Shakespeare

Road. Traffic will be two-way, however, for safety around the works there will be
some speed restrictions and other traffic management in place.
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*Map is indicative only
How will this affect you?
* Shakespeare Road will remain two-way traffic, however, there will be some
traffic management around the works to ensure safety around the worksite.
* Alma Road will remain one lane from Trafalgar Road Entry only from Nile
Road and Exit only onto Shakespeare Road.
e Some parking will unavailable along Alma Road — please follow signage.
Please follow the direction of traffic management staff and traffic

signage to keep everyone safe.

For more information on the project visit our website: www.watercare.co.nz

For questions about this work please email: jarrod@marchcato.co.nz Wal:ercare %
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